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March 16, 2017  

Mr. John Paul Ary 

Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 

839 MacKenzie Avenue 

P.O. Box 841 

Canon City, CO  81212 

Re: Penrose Pit, Permit No. M-1987-131, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-3 
 

Dear Mr. Ary: 

 

On March 16, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision 

application submitted to the Division on March 15, 2017, addressing the following: 

 

 Weed Management Plan 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 3 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 

Permit No. M-1987-131.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1987-131 remain in 

full force and effect. 

 

The receipt and approval of this TR satisfies the corrective action required for the problem cited in the 

Division’s inspection report dated February1, 2017. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me (303-866-3567 ext. 8169). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: DRMS file 

 Jodi Schreiber, Fremont Paving and Redi-Mix 

http://mining.state.co.us/

